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May 21, 1974 

Mr. Albin Anderson 
Attorney at Law 
640 Grand Avenue 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Re: Mesa County Sanitation System 

Dear Albin: 

I find that I have been remiss in informing 
you of my attitude concerning the handling of 
the subject matter. I sometime ago informed 
several of the committee members that I did 
not feel I would be effective in helping 
as I had been asked to do. 

When I first sat down and talked to you con-
cerning this matter, I discussed with you the 
fact that I felt it was essential not to create 
a fight between the City and the County if the 
best interests of the valley were to be served, 
but rather that it would be necessary to do all 
things possible to insure the cooperation of all 
governmental entities. 

As time progressed, it became obvious to me that 
this still did not meet with your approval and 
that you were unwilling to cooperate with the 
City or other personalities which might cause you 
a problem. 
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I am writing you this letter to be sure that we 
are of record with each other concerning this 
matter. I am owed no fees for any time that I 
have spent either by the committee or by you, 
and I wish to state that I feel that the successful 
culmination of the committee's efforts will be to 
the benefit of everyone in the Grand Valley. I 
wish you all great luck in your undertaking. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAM E. FOSTER 

WEF:meb 

cc: Robert Jennings 
Henry Faussone 
Warren Gardner 
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